

## City Manager's Office

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** 04/08/2022

**TO:** Mayor and City Council

**THROUGH:** Doug Thornley, City Manager Approved Electronically

**FROM:** Nic Ciccone, Community Liaison

**SUBJECT:** Hybrid Board and Commission Meetings

On January 5, 2022, the City of Reno announced the limiting of in-person meetings due to rising COVID-19 cases. At that time, the City transitioned all board & commission (except City Council) meetings to a virtual-only format.

In an effort to increase access to all constituents, all board & commission meetings will transition to a hybrid format. The City will allow participation in person or virtually, via Zoom.

All agendas will include the physical location of the meeting and the Zoom link to view or participate virtually. All agendas can be found on the meeting portal at <a href="reno.gov/meetings">reno.gov/meetings</a>.